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ADDENDUM #1 

 

Question: 

1. Will the City allow exposed conduit to be installed above the travel lanes at these sites as 

opposed to cutting and repaving to cross both Woodbury and Maplewood?  

 

Answer:  No, the conduit needs to be run underground. 

 

  

Please acknowledge this addendum, in writing, within your proposal.  Failure to do so may 
subject a bidder to disqualification.  


